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7th Annual         

Charity Golf Tournament Wildly Successful    

The Signature / CABA Charity Golf Tournament was a huge success this
year thanks to our sponsors and a course packed full with 144 golfers! 
  
In addition to  raising  money  for  the  CABA  Scholarship  Fund  and  the
Centennial  Airport  Foundation,  the  proceeds  raised  also  enabled  a
contribution of $2,000  to the Humane Society of the Pikes Peak Region for
their animal rescue efforts following the Black Forest Fire.
 
Below, Tournament Chairman Craig Teasdale, CABA Vice Chair MacKenzie
Kelly,  and CABA Chairman Barry Stidham present  the check to Marsha
Wayman, HSPPR Grants and Corporate Relations Manager. 
 

 
(l-r) Craig Teasdale, Marsha Wayman, MacKenzie Kelly, and Barry Stidham   

 
 

THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR SPONSORS AND
GOLFERS!!

 YOU made this possible!
  

See all of the photos on the website 

NBAA Regional Forum

The NBAA Regional forum was held at TAC Air APA the day after the
Charity Golf Tournament.  Chairman Barry Stidham presented during the
afternoon session along with several others: Steve Hadley - NBAA Regional
Manager, Dave Gordon - CDOT Director of Aeronautics, Christian Sasfai -
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COO of TAC Air, Robert Olislagers - Executive Director of Centennial
Airport, and Ed Bolen - President and CEO of NBAA.

All agreed that a unified voice in support of general and business aviation is
critical to the industry and the state. Mr. Bolen commented that CABA is
one of very few groups nationwide able to accomplish so much on behalf of
the aviation industry at the local level.

Many new membership contacts were made at the event, and we look
forward to our numbers growing again soon! There was also a great deal
of interest in CABA from the Colorado Springs area, and we anticipate
working together to begin a CABA Region Group in that area. Stay tuned!

News and Announcements

2013 CABA Scholarships   
Request for applications to be announced, watch your email!
 
NBAA mentions GA Appreciation Month in Colorado
Read it here 
 
Blog Post praises value of local aviation community and CABA
Read it here

Upcoming Events

Erie Air Fair  

August 10, Erie Municipal Airport KEIK
This family oriented event includes aircraft displays, local and regional
vendors, children's activities and musical entertainment groups.
 
Spirit of Flight Center Rods & Wings Car Show/Fly-In 
August 10, Spirit of Flight Center
2650 S. Main St., Bldg. A, Erie  (Adjacent to Erie Municipal Airport) 

Rocky Mountain Airshow 
August 16 - 18, Rocky Mountain Metropolitan Airport KBJC

9th Annual Classic Aircraft and Car Show 
August 17, Front Range Airport KFTG

CABA Annual Fall Industry Training Event
October 4, Tivoli Student Union, Denver (Details to be announced soon)  

 
For details on all events, visit the CABA Events page

Volunteers wanted!
Committees can use your help 
 
CABA always welcomes those interested in participating in our committees
and events. By joining our team you WILL have a positive impact on the
aviation community in Colorado.
 
Serving on a committee is a great way to network with fellow aviation
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professionals of many stripes, give back a little to the community, and very
possibly open a new door in your career path. All of our volunteers are
people just like yourself who put just a little extra effort into doing the things
that make CABA a better organization.

As we ramp up our efforts to become a truly state-wide organization
serving all aviation-related businesses, we encourage you to find out more
by emailing us at info@mycaba.org

Got News?
We'll post it on the website and mention it here! 
    
Share your press releases, event announcements, or other news and
happenings with your colleagues around the state. 

 
Send your news to:  newsletter@mycaba.org 

Follow CABA in Social Media!
 

More Ways to Stay Informed! 

Join us today and keep up to date on events, news, and more!
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